
Hisense International Co., Ltd. 
 

 

 

Jan 23, 2018 

 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
RE: CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT 

 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
We, Hisense International Co., Ltd.  hereby request a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR2.933(b) for a 

currently approved device. This request is to establish the new FCC ID: 2ADOBT203. 

 
• Original FCC ID: 2ADOBF23 

• Original Model: Hisense F23 

• Original Grant Date: 2017-09-22 

• New FCC ID: 2ADOBT203 

• Model: Hisense T203 

• Brand(s): Hisense 

 
The equipment, is the identical design and construction, with only difference on the software version, 

TP color, memory supplier, G-sensor supplier, finger print and change mechanical shell from metal to 

plastic to the original FCC Grant cited above.  

 

1. The original test reports (RF) will to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 

bearing the changed identification 

2. The modified change with regards to non-transmitter portion leads SAR re-evaluation with 

submission of new SAR measurement. 

3. The software change is only UI and third party Apps difference, will not change the 

electrical/IO/RF characteristics, and antenna. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ruifeng Geng via phone +86-532-55753242 or email at 

gengruifeng@hisense.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

 

 


